
 

 
Translated from the Arabic: 
 
Date: 20th of June 2013 
 
 

 
 

To the President of EcoPeace/ Friends of Earth Middle East 
 
 
 
 
In response to your letter on the 6th of May 2013, that states your intentions in fundraising for 
doing a sanitation master plan in the Jordan Valley. 
 
Please note that the Ministry of Water and Irrigation and the Jordan Valley Authority (JVA) 
supports this approach as it contributes to the fulfillment of JVA’s strategic plan objectives 
(2012-2014), including the protection and the development of both surface and ground water 
resources, and contributes to sustaining the environment with the cooperation of both private and 
public sectors as well as donors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
The General Secretary of the Jordan Valley Authority,  
 
 
Eng. Saed Abu Hammour 
 
 


